
April 21, 2018
C/O Jerri Whiting

Police Services Board Members:

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for accepting our funding request. We feel that the past year has

been a successful one for the Townsend Community Policing Committee. Please find attached our budget which is

complete up to present time.

We had our annual Pancake Breakfast and Bake Sale fundraising event on March 3, 2018. Although there were no

proceeds raised we feel it was still a successful community event. We had several teenagers from the neighbourhood

volunteer this year and 81 people attended from our community.

This year we created a promotion of the TCPC through a publication of how the committee started and what efforts we

make to promote a safe community for all.

We partner with the Townsend Lions and the Townsend Community Church. They have both provided the premises, for

our meetings and/or events, free of charge. The Townsend Lions have also partnered with us for the community cleanup

day and barbeque. This year it is our turn to provide the food and supplies for this event.

Last year’s annual Family Day Barbeque was a huge success. We had approximately 300 individuals from the community

attend. We invited representatives from The Children and Community Safety Village of Haldimand Norfolk and

Haldimand Norfolk REACH to provide information about additional projects and support for families in the community.

This year we are hoping to have as much or more to offer the families in our community.

We are discussing ways to reach out to other community policing committees to work on ways that we can strengthen

all communities in Haldimand, Norfolk and Brant Counties. Although this project is in the infancy phase we are excited

to see where it may go.

Townsend Community Policing Committee

2018 -2019 Funding Request

Community Newsletters $1300.00

Community Clean Up and Barbeque $ 500.00

Family Day – Get to Know Your Neighbours Event $2000.00

Anti-Graffiti Campaign $ 300.00

Crime Prevention and Community Safety Projects $ 500.00

Speed Watch $ 00.00

Foot Patrol $ 00.00

$4600.00

If you have any questions feel free to contact Wilma Welch (chairperson) at .

Sincerely,

Wilma Welch

Chair
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TOWNSEND COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE

APRIL 2017 – APRIL 2018

BALANCE FORWARD FROM 2016/2017 YEAR $1420.06
May 19/17 - Deposit from Pie Sales +100.00

(Bank Statement – June 6, 2017) $1520.06
May 18/17 – CHQ #153 – Clean Up Flyers Delivery -40.00

$1480.06
June 29/17 CHQ #154 – Fireworks and Family Day Supplies -173.97

(Bank Statement – July 7, 2017) $1306.09
July 28/17 – Deposit Pie Sales +88.00

$1394.09
July 28/17 – Deposit from Haldimand County (Grant Money) +2400.00

(Bank Statement – August 4, 2017) $3794.09
July 31/17 – CHQ #155 – Flyer Delivery -60.00

$3734.09
August 8/17 – CHQ #156 – Family Day Prizes -104.98

$3629.11
August 8/17 – CHQ #157 – Family Day Event Flyers -31.64

$3597.47
August 16/17 – CHQ #158 – Family Day and Ambulance (for Dave) -87.05

$3510.42
August 16/17 – CHQ#160 – Flyer Delivery -60.00

$3450.42
August 19/17 – CHQ#161 – Helmets/Draws/Games -291.83

$3158.59
August 19/17 – CHQ# 162 - Doug Samwell (Bouncy Castles) -275.00

$2883.59
August 19/17 – CHQ#163 – Family Day Food -476.48

(Bank Statement – September 7, 2017) $2407.11
January 8/18-Deposit from 50/50 draw +110.00

$2517.11
January 8/18 -Deposit from donations +31.55

$2548.66
January 8/18 – CHQ#164 – Stamps for Newsletters -48.82

(Bank Statement – February 6, 2018) $2499.84
February 8/18 – CHQ#165 – Flyers and Delivery - 270.13

$2229.71
February 22/18 – CHQ#166 – Flyers/Delivery/Pie Supplies - 350.75

$1878.96
March 2/18 – CHQ#167 – Pancake Breakfast Supplies -530.30

$1348.66
March 5/18 – Deposit from Pancake Breakfast and Bake Sale +695.00

(Bank Statement – March 6, 2018) $2043.66

April 16/18 – CHQ#168 – Postage for Flyer Delivery -49.93

$1993.73
- to be Deposited from final Pie Sales +75.00

- - - Closing Balance of 2017/2018 year - - - $2068.73



TOWNSEN D COMMUNITY P OLICINGCOMMITTEE

The Townsend Community Policing
Committee was formed in April of 1995 by a
group of concerned citizens from
Townsend, as a result of numerous
incidents of mischief, theft, other crime and
problems with youths.

The first years there was an estimated cost
of vandalism in Townsend of $45,000.00.
Due to increased awareness, effective
publicity and successful initiatives such as
foot patrols, this was significantly reduced.
Currently there are almost no criminal
incidents or damage from vandalism in
Townsend.

Neighborhood Links (issued 4 times a year)
is our newsletter, which has valuable
information about crime prevention,
community concerns, and upcoming events.
It was started in March 1997. Watch for it in
your mailbox or posted at the mail kiosk.

Foot Patrols are conducted by volunteers
and supervised by the Committee in

partnership with the Haldimand County
OPP. The committee also has a working

relationship with the Townsend Lion's to
organize a community clean-up every spring
followed by a barbeque for the volunteers.

The committee has set up an Anti-Graffiti
Campaign. When graffiti is spotted, we
endeavor to paint it over as soon as
possible. Should the graffiti be of hate crime
nature, the police will become involved.

The Committee has hosted numerous
events to try and assist our community
become involved with each other. These
events include:

 Townsend Family Day,
 our annual Pancake Breakfast and Bake

Sale, which raises money for our
expenses and helps residents to meet
their neighbors.

In addition, we have sponsored Emergency
Service Days, and hosted the OPP Golden
Helmets.

The Townsend Community Policing
Committee is a community service group
working under the direction of the OPP. Our
purpose:

 develop and maintain a partnership
between community and the police

 identify community and individual
concerns, to address concerns and
develop solutions,

 to demonstrate representation from
community organizations and to be a
liaison on behalf of the community.

New members are welcome, our meetings
are typically the first Monday of every
month at the Townsend Lion’s Pavilion and
we know you will feel good, knowing that
you are part of a group that cares what
happens in our community.

For further information contact
Wilma Welch- (905) 218-6233.


